
MEMO 
September 1, 2004 

 
FROM: Joy M. Belnap, Secretary, Belnap Family Organization 
 
TO:       Belnap Family Officers and Representatives 
 
RE:       Planning Meeting, October 1, 2004, 7:00 p.m. at Bountiful, Utah 
 

You are hereby invited to attend a planning meeting of the Belnap Family Organization 
to be held on Friday, October 1, 2004, at 7:00 p.m. at the Bountiful 26th Ward building.  (NOTE: 
Meeting place changed from Family History Center in Salt Lake City.)  This Ward is located at 
200 North and 200 West in Bountiful.  Take the I-15 exit 321 coming from the north (a left exit). 
 From the south take exit 321 (a right exit).   
 

Our new president, Richard D. Belnap, is eager to start plans for the next two years.  
Please refer to the letter you received from Edith Ward and be prepared to answer questions 
posed by her concerning the Constitution and By-Laws for the Belnap Family Organization.  
There have been changes made since the origination that no longer apply.  Also, plans for the 
2006 reunion will be discussed.    
 

We welcome and need your input and ideas.  We hope you can arrange your schedule to 
attend.  Please RSVP if you can’t make it to Joy at 801-392-6186, or by mail. 
 

We’re looking forward to meeting with you again! 
 
 


